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May 20, 2007

Almost there!

 
This is the fifth insert regarding our developing mission statement.

 

We plan to present the finished product at the Annual Meeting on June 3rd.  The last four inserts have traced a path from the results of the Appreciative Interviews to where we are now – almost there!

 

The Mission Team has been sorting and rearranging your comments, noticing trends, and looking for action words to define our Mission.  Some of the words and concepts that are most often used include: community, diversity, acceptance, respect, vibrancy, history, learning, and trust.  Our task is to craft a statement that answers the question, “What do we do?” And we are focused on three verbs – seeking, striving, and building.   As we wrote last week, it appears we all want more love, truth, and kindness.  It may be obvious that we have all the elements of a mission, and we are almost there!   The statement we will propose at the Annual Meeting will be in a complete form, ready for approval.  If you have thoughts to contribute, now is the time!  

Mission Team Sharing Box is available in McCollester Hall so you can share your thoughts on the back of this paper and drop it in the box.

Sincerely,

Mission Team

Jenevieve Dotterer, Ruth Seifert, Dave Lingholm, Alicia Biggers, Rev. Drew Johnston
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